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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON  
NATIONAL MARINE FISHERIES SERVICE REPORT 

 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel supports the Council's unanimous, for those 
who voted, decision during the March 2017 meeting, which recommended the authorization of a 
Federal limited entry permit for the California large mesh drift gillnet fishery.   
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